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Seguin Commission on the Arts.



The Seguin Commission on the 
Arts has developed a fiberglass art 
trail program similar to the painted 
boots in Wimberley, the mermaids 
in San Marcos, and the horses in 
Amarillo.

Seguin’s will be painted squirrels 
placed at sponsoring businesses 
and other public locations.

CONCEPT



• Once approved, the Arts 
Commission will begin working 
with a fabricator to design our 
mold for all sculptures.

• Here is a sample of a similar trail 
in Marysville, KS of their black 
squirrels.

THE DETAILS



• Sponsors will purchase a sculpture for $2,000.

• It is then their responsibility to find an artist to paint the sculpture. 
The Commission will work with the Seguin Art League to provide a 
thorough list of recommended local artists.

• We have developed a 3-party contract to ensure that all parties 
understand their responsibility.

• The Commission will review and approve all squirrel designs prior to 
being painted and installed.

• The proceeds from the sale of the squirrels will go to funding other 
public art projects in Seguin.

SPONSORSHIPS



• The Commission has taken the 
following public park locations to 
the Parks Board for their approval:

o Seguin Public Library

o Max Starcke Park

 Along River Road by the golf course

 Near the pavilions/disc golf course

o Park West

 Along the walking trail

 MTR Skatepark

o Sebastopol House

 Somewhere outside the fence by the sign

o Manuel C. Castilla Park

o Golf Course Pro Shop

o Bauer Park 

o Walnut Springs Trail

o Central Park

o Seguin Events Complex

SCULPTURE LOCATIONS



• The final product will be an art trail through Seguin for locals and 
visitors to enjoy, encouraging people to travel all around Seguin to see 
them. 

• The Squirrel Trail will be promoted on VisitSeguin.com and other 
appropriate media channels.

FINAL PRODUCT


